From: Elizabeth samuel

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 11:36:36 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I am against removing the Eklutna Hydro plant. Water for Anchorage and cheap clean energy for citizens is
essential. REmoval of the DAm would also lead to flooding of area surrounding the Eklutna lake, destroying trails
and camp areas as well as displacing fish and animals in the local habitat.
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